
 

  

2021 PIAA SWIMMING AND DIVING CHAMPIONSHIPS  

TO BE HOSTED AT CUMBERLAND VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

 

February 3, 2021 

At the Wednesday, January 27th Board of Directors meeting, the Board approved the 

recommendation by staff to move the Swimming and Diving Championships to Cumberland Valley 

High School.   

REVISED DATES FOR CHAMPIONSHIPS: 

Saturday, March 13, 2021 - 2A Girls, 2A Boys, 3A Girls & 3A Boys Diving Championships 

Friday, March 19, 2021 - 2A Girls & 2A Boys Swimming Championships 

Saturday, March 20, 2021 - 3A Girls & 3A Boys Swimming Championships 

 

“We would like to thank Bucknell University staff and the community of Lewisburg for their 

cooperation and flexibility as we have worked through the changes to the scheduling of 2021 

championships.  The pandemic has presented us all with many challenges and we are extremely 

appreciative we can provide championship opportunities for the student-athletes across the 

Commonwealth”, commented Melissa Mertz, Associate Executive Director.   

In the upcoming weeks more information along with detailed schedules for the Swimming and 

Diving Championships will be posted to the Championship page of the PIAA website.   

 

 

Pennsylvania Interscholastic Athletic Association: Beginning in Pittsburgh, on December 29, 1913, 
PIAA was given the privilege of serving its member schools and registered officials by establishing 
policies and adopting contest rules that emphasize the educational values of interscholastic 
athletics, promote safe and sportsmanlike competition and provide uniform standards for all 
interscholastic levels of competition. 



 

 

 

 

 


